
Member Motion

City Council

Notice of Motion

MM3.15 ACTION Ward:27

New Liquor Licence Application - 1413857 Ontario Inc. operating as
Peridot Resto-Bar-Lounge, 81 Bloor Street East - by Councillor Kristyn
Wong-Tam, seconded by Councillor Mike Layton

* Notice of this Motion has been given.
* This Motion is subject to referral to the Toronto and East York Community Council. A
two-thirds vote is required to waive referral.
* This Motion relates to an Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario Hearing and has
been deemed urgent.

Recommendations
Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam, seconded by Councillor Mike Layton, recommends that:

1. City Council direct the City Clerk to advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of
Ontario (AGCO) that should the liquor license application for Peridot Resto-Bar-Lounge at 81
Bloor Street East be approved, conditions be attached prohibiting the licensee from providing
or permitting amplified music or entertainment in outdoors areas, or directed towards outdoor
areas, and requiring all doors and windows of the interior to be kept closed during hours of
operation to ensure noise bylaw compliance.

Summary
An application has been submitted to the AGCO for a new Liquor Licence at 81 Bloor Street
East.

Bloor Street East is a dynamic mixed-use neighbourhood that is to home many businesses, tens
of thousands of residents, and over a million square feet of office space. With such a diverse
range of uses, it is incumbent upon all stakeholders in the area to conduct themselves in a
manner that is respectful of all. Previous operators at this location have not always done so,
creating noise and disturbances for nearby residents. Under no circumstance should the
application be approved without additional noise mitigation conditions being attached to the
licence.


